
As a responsible adult and mother of three kids, I support 
SB2307. I think it is imperative that we protect our youth. 
Words strung together just right can make a huge impact. 
Just think of the past presidential speeches, letters or 
documents written by our Founding Fathers and the Bible. 
They’re inspiring and are impactful in a positive way. 
However, words can also be used as weapons, and can 
have a negative impact. For example: bullying messages on 
social media have led to people committing suicide. Words 
are strong and our youth are easily persuaded. I do believe 
some books are being used to defile, confuse and just plain 
damage our youth. We as adults are responsible for the 
youth. Please do what is right a pass SB2307. 
 


